

ELAM UNITED METHODIST CHURCH

Living Our Lives for So Much More

1073 Smithbridge Road
Glen Mills, PA 19342
Phone: 610-459-2911 Fax: 610-459-3588
E-Mail: pastorjohn@elamumc.org

Rev. Dr. John D. Inghram, Pastor

February 29, 2012

Mr. Peter E. Forjohn, Jr. 143 Wood Drive Glen Mills, PA 19342-1756

Dear Board Members of the Billy Mock Foundation,

The youth groups from Middletown Presbyterian, Concord Liberty Presbyterian, Lima United Methodist, Progressive United Methodist and Elam United Methodist would like to thank you for the generous grant that you gave us for the 30-Hour Famine. Through your generosity we were able to provide one hundred and fifty bag lunches to the homeless in Philadelphia and much needed food and hygiene products to the homeless at the Sunday Breakfast Mission in Wilmington, DE. We were also able to provide soup, rice, jello, fruit, water and juice to the famine participants for dinner when they broke their fast.

As we fasted for thirty hours our seventy students and thirty adults were able to experience some of the hunger that children all over the world feel every day. We were able to see some of the hopelessness that has overwhelmed some in our own communities. Through this weekend, many of the participants were able to make a connection, some for the first time, with those who desperately need their help. Thank you so much for your continued support as we try to minister to a hurting world.

Joe Forwood

Youth and Family Ministries Coordinator

Elam United Methodist Church